
GLENVILLE STATE COLLEGE 

STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION 

Notes 

January 23rd, 2020 

I. Quorum was not met for this meeting – the following notes were mentioned: 

i. We mentioned that Brandon Jones – our Parliamentarian – will not be 

returning. We mentioned that if someone would like to fill his position that 

they should come talk to President Ring. If no one was interested, we will not 

fill the position, and the responsibilities will be split among the officers. 

ii. We mentioned the organization banquet for December and that it went well. 

iii. We talked about the organization fair that was held. It was mentioned that the 

time should be 11-1pm next time. 

iv. The provost open forums are being held on Wednesday and Thursday of the 

following week. 

v. We noted that Winter Homecoming will be held on February 1st.  


